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With some of the highest rates of domestic and sexual violence in the country, 

ongoing, stable funding for service providers who support survivors of intimate 

partner violence are critical to the health of our state. I urge you to pass HB 4140. 

Thank you for your care for Oregonians experiencing and healing from violence. 


